
 

NOTIFICATION OF ELECTION FOR EPEA CHAIRPERSON AND 

SECRETARY 

 

 

To all EPEA members 

 

 

 

We invite you to nominate candidates for election to the position of  Chairperson and 

Secretary of the EPEA, which become vacant in July 2015.  Nomination forms are 

sent to all Liaison and Contact Persons for circulation among the membership.  The 

nomination forms are also to find at the EPEA website.   

 

Nomination procedure: 

 

Any EPEA member can nominate another EPEA member. Completed nomination 

forms must be posted or emailed to the Chairperson (Lena Broo 

lena.broo@kriminalvarden.se ) and Secretary (Astrid Utgård) by the 5th June 2015.  

Receipt of completed nominations form will be acknowledged by email within 2 

working days. 

 

Note to nominees: Nominees must consent to be nominated for election and if elected 

be prepared to comply with the terms of office.  The nomination form must include a 

short statement completed by the nominee outlining why members should vote for 

that particular candidate. This statement will be included in the ballot paper. 

 

Election procedure: 

 

Details of each nominee will be circulated among the membership for postal election 

between 10th June and 20th June 2015. As with all EPEA elections, the election of 

Officers is by secret ballot and by means of a single transferable vote. 

 

If you have further question regarding the nomination process or election procedure, 

contact Secretary Astrid Utgård at astrid.utgard@ntfk.no . 
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